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Pine Valley Drive:  
Watermain Replacement and 
New Sidewalk Construction 

PLANNED PROJECT WORK 

As part of the 2020 Capital Works Program, the City of Vaughan 

will be upgrading infrastructure in your area, including watermain 

replacement and new sidewalk construction on the east side of 

Pine Valley Drive as noted below. 

CONSTRUCTION WORK  

Pine Valley Drive 
Watermain 

Replacement* 
New Sidewalk 
Construction 

Chancellor Dr. / Willis Rd. to Langstaff Rd.   
Embassy Dr. to Chancellor Dr. / Willis Rd.   

Strada Dr. to Highway 7  
*Including water service connections to the property line  

 

The City of Vaughan has completed the detailed design phase of 

the watermain replacement and new sidewalk.  
 

Construction is projected to commence in the summer of 2020.  

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

Newsletter No. 3 will be issued prior to construction to provide 

further details including construction start and end dates.  

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 

completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your area. 

 

For more information, please contact the Project Lead. 

LOCATION: 

Pine Valley Drive,  
from Strada Drive to Langstaff Road 
 

PROJECT LEAD: 

Anthony Paolini, P.Eng. 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8181  
E: anthony.paolini@vaughan.ca 
 

MUNICIPAL SERVICES INSPECTOR: 

T.B.D. 
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